
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No.  99 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2006: 

Recruitment - Did the 2,300 who are on the records come via letter in the post or e-mail?  How are 
these applications received? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Of the 2310 total applicants being processed at 19 October, 2006: 

• 1929 (83.5%) applied using the on-line application form on the AFP web based recruitment 
system; and 

• 381 (16.5%) applied via written applications received via the post. 
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